

GNSO_Council_Action_Items

Health	Category	Program	Project_Code	Action Item	Priority	Assigned To Council	Assigned To Staff	Baseline Finish	Current Finish	Status	Notes
11	AI	Operations	CCOICI	3. Work on a proposed implementation of the recommendations, consulting relevant community experts as needed. This proposed implementation is to be reviewed and approved by the GNSO Council before implementation	High	All Councilors	Marika K.	03/31/23		In Progress	
19	AI	RDDS	RDA_ST	Accuracy Scoping Team: 1) Council leadership will reach out informally to Scoping Team members to better understand the issues encountered to help inform the Council's review of the formation and instructions.	High	Council Leaders	Marika K.	01/31/23		In Progress	Update: Staff created draft survey modelled on the WG Self-Assessment to leadership for review. Staff to schedule a meeting with Michael.
21	AI	RDDS	RDA_ST	2) As part of its review of the formation and instructions to the Scoping Team, the Council will consider next steps for finding new leadership for this effort.	High	All Councilors	Marika K.	06/19/23		In Progress	Update: On #1 -- leadership to review the survey questions and schedule a meeting with Michael. On #2 -- Staff to move the deadline out by 6 months. (DONE)
23	AI	RPM	RPM_P2	RPMs Phase 1: Staff to request from ICANN GDS staff an estimate as to the duration of the RPMs Phase 1 implementation. Once that is received John McElwaine to send to the Council list the options -- deferral for either for 18 months or until the IRT is complete.	High	John M.	Julie H.	02/13/23		In Progress	Update: The first meeting of the IRT was on 13 December. The timeline for the IRT was not discussed at this meeting, but will likely be discussed at subsequent meetings. John McElwaine will seek additional information at the IRT meeting on 30 January 2023.
24	AI	Expiration	MISC	Expired Domain Deletion Policy and the Expired Registration Recovery Policy Next Steps. Council leaders to create a small team to review information provided by ICANN Compliance in view of deciding next steps which could include 1) concluding that no acute issues are present and no Policy Status Report is needed, and that the two policies will be added to the "end" of the pipeline for consideration at a future date, or 2) concluding that there is reason enough to request a PSR to obtain further information on the basis of which the Council can decide whether additional work in the form of policy development or implementation guidance is necessary.	High	All Councilors	Caitlin T.	02/06/23		In Progress	Update: Received a note from Susan Payne that the approach works for her. Greg and Caitlin worked on a more detailed approach and will send it to the small team. Greg can send to the Registrar Compliance Group. Can be scheduled for Feb Council meeting
27	AI	Operations	MISC	Additional Budget Requests: Update -- Staff to confirm with GNSO Council leadership that, following no objections from the Council, the Additional Budget Requests can be submitted to ICANN Org.	High	Council Leaders	Marika K.	01/31/23		In Progress	Two ABRs were circulated to Council for review (Consensus Playbook training tools & Communication Support). Deadline for submission is 30 January. Update: confirmed with GNSO Council leadership that, following no objections from the Council, the Additional Budget Requests can be submitted to ICANN Org by staff on behalf of leadership.
28	AI	Operations	SCBO	SCBO: Staff to carry out the steps to evolve the SCBO as outlined in the evolution proposal at: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dQ7CAQeVpWfmeT1IH9BfF3UyWqjCvdfszN7kCvZRQ/edit?usp=sharing .	High		Steve C.	01/31/23		In Progress	Update: Meeting scheduled and call for volunteers circulated to Council and SG/CS. Charter revisions currently in progress. Next step would be to have the charter approved by the Council at its February meeting.